
 

 

MIDLAND ZONE of PCAV 
 

Zone Secretary’s Notes 
 

Zone Annual General Meeting  
Our Zone AGM will be held on Friday 5th September, commencing at 7:00pm.  Will be held at the Horsham 
RSL clubrooms. Mc Lachlan St.  Flyer has been sent to clubs via email.   
 
We really hope that clubs can make the effort and have delegates attend. 
 
Zone Meeting  
Thankyou to all the delegates who attended our last meeting at St Arnaud.  The new venue worked well   
Our next meeting will be on 21st October 2008 at the Highland Society, High St, Maryborough.   
 
State Horse Trials Championships on May 2-3 2009  
Midland Zone is hosting this event next year and we really need all clubs to help.  The venue is a property in 
Goornong near Bendigo.  The cross country course is being built by the owner.  Our Zone has to provide 
equipment and manpower to set-up and run the event. 
 
State Games and Flat Teams Championships  
Well done to all our riders who competed, especially Bealiba.   It was also good to see Beaufort competing. 
 
Zone Calendar  
Request form will be sent out shortly. Zone dates are currently being checked by the Zone Representative 
and Zone Chief Instructor. 
 
AUGUST 24 Zone Qualifying Show Jumping and Flat Teams  Shield– Section “B” 
 26 Tues PCAV Council and State AGM 
 31 Castlemaine PC – Show Jumping and Dressage Series   (Cancelled) 
   
SEPTEMBER Fri 5 Zone AGM & Dinner – Section “A” 
 14 Castlemaine PC – Show Jumping and Dressage Series  (Cancelled) 
 14 Bendigo PC – Show Jumping and Dressage Day 
 28 Neangar Park – Gymkhana and Freshmans Show Jumping 
   
OCTOBER 8 PCAV State Polocross Championships 
 12 Neangar Park – Annual Navigation Ride 
 12 Castlemaine PC – Show Jumping and Dressage Series  (Cancelled) 
 21 Zone Meeting - Maryborough 
 
 
Zone Chief Instructor  
Congratulations to Gail Baggendorf who was recently appointed as our new Zone Chief Instructor.  Gail has 
taken over from Ken Croser. On behalf of the Zone I would like to thank Ken for his excellent efforts over 
the past few years. 
 
Acting Zone Secretary  
Pauline and I will be away on holiday and will be unavailable from August 15th to October 3rd.  Debbie Weir 
has kindly accepted and will cover my absence during this period.  If you need to contact the Zone 
Secretary, please contact Debbie on  
 
5469 1387 (h) 
email dweir@bordernet.com.au   
 
 
 
Don Roach 
Zone Secretary (54 742520)  
email: nichroach@yahoo.com.au. 
Zone Website: www.midlandzone.ponyclubvic.org.au  
 


